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To whom it may concern,
On behalf of BlueEarth Marine, a sport fishing boat manufacture in Grants Pass, Oregon we have
learned that bills 2351 and 2352 intend to set additional restrictions on watercraft that we strongly

oppose.

Sport Fishing and family recreation is an important part of Oregon life and enjoyed by thousands not
only who live in our state but come to visit and fish our waters.

Limiting our resources to the public is not the answer. The public should work together ensure that
everyone has a right to enjoy their preferred use of Oregon waters. We should also not limit our

economy or preferences to a specific group causing exclusion of others enjoyment of the same area.

The Oregon State Marine board has already addressed this issue and further legislation should not
be used to bypass this state agency.

Thank you for your consideration.
Respectfully,

Scott Rice
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